

Fwd: 2024-2025 SRO Grant Application

1 message

James Berrong <jlb@bcso.com>
To: Angelie Shankle <ashankle@bcso.com>

Thu, Jun 13, 2024 at 5:07 PM

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: TDOSHS SROGrants <TDOSHS SROGrants@tn.gov>

Date: June 13, 2024 at 4:18:29 PM EDT

To: TDOSHS SROGrants <TDOSHS SROGrants@tn.gov>

Subject: 2024-2025 SRO Grant Application

Good Afternoon,

The Tennessee Department of Safety and Homeland Security is pleased to announce that applications for the 2024-2025 School Resource Officer Grant Program are now being accepted. The link to the application and additional grant information can be found here: https://www.tn.gov/safety/homeland-security/grants/sro.html.

Please note the following:

- The current Memorandum of Understanding found on the website must be used for the new
 application. The 2023-2024 MOU template will not be accepted. Please download and complete the
 updated 2024-2025 template, add the schools for which you are applying in the appendix, acquire
 appropriate signatures, and upload the full document in the Attachments tab of your application. The
 MOU may not be revised in any way.
- The school eligibility requirements have not changed. Schools must be K-12 and have a TDOE
 Directory school number. Funding is available for one SRO per school number. Eligible schools are
 listed by county here: https://www.tn.gov/safety/homeland-security/grants/sro/school-list.html.
- All grant contract effective dates will be July 1, 2024 June 30, 2025. There is no deadline to apply, and applications will be processed as they are received.
- Questions regarding the grant program or application process should be sent to TDOSHS SROGrants@tn.gov.

A separate e-mail with guidance for the closeout of the fiscal year 2024 grant contracts is forthcoming.

We appreciate your partnership and look forward to working with your agency.

<image001.png>

Claire Wisely

Homeland Security Grants Administrator

TN Department of Safety and Homeland Security

Tennessee Tower, 25th Floor

312 Rosa L. Parks Ave., Nashville, TN 37243

615-295-5059

Claire.E.Wisely@tn.gov



image001.png 7K